SJR 3

The proposal to change the Constitution of the State of Oregon is an excessive abuse of power to
create mob rule by a single party by making the unexcused absence of 10 or more days a basis to
disqualify an elected representative. It has become apparent that the high concentration of
population and representatives from a limited area in the state is creating a situation where the
rest of the state has no representation at all. The breaking of a quorum is the only way that our
voices can be heard. If this was the solution that would best cause the state to function, it would
have be a part of the original adoption of our state Constitution. This measure is divisive and will
not make our legislature work better but cause further divisions. Please work to create legislative
solutions that work for all of the state not just the downtown urban areas.
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